
Dear Cook County Board of Commissioners, 
 
I strongly support the revised rules for the Just Housing Ordinance.  I urge the Cook County Board of 
Commissioners to vote in favor of the rules and make sure that the law goes into effect at the end of the 
year.   
 
Housing plays such a vital role on whether a person/ family can thrive and be sustainable. Without safe, 
affordable housing in a community, a person does not have the supports to enable them to move 
concentrate on work and opportunities to become sustainable. 
 
Thank you  for your work. 
Best Regards, 
Anne Campbell 
 


